











						March 5, 1998





Via FAX





Mr. Wesley M. Franklin


Executive Director


California Public Utilities Commission


505 Van Ness Avenue


San Francisco,  CA  94102





	Re:  Universal Node Identifiers System Working Group (UNISWG) Report





Dear Mr. Franklin:





	On behalf of the UNISWG, I am writing pursuant to Rule 48(b) to request an extension of time to comply with Ordering Paragraph No. 1 of Decision 97-12-090.  Ordering Paragraph No. 1 requires the UNISWG to file a Report on Universal Node Identifiers within 30 days after close of workshop discussions, i.e. by March 2, 1998.  By letter dated February 26, 1998, I requested a four-day extension.  Unfortunately, this proved to be inadequate to respond to comments raised by the utilities.





	The UNISWG now requests that the filing deadline by extended to March 30, 1998, an extension of three weeks, in order to meet further with the utilities.  The UNISWG also requests that the 20-day comment period be preserved, thereby extending the comment period to April 20, 1998.





	Thank you for your consideration of this request.





						Sincerely,








						SIDNEY MANNHEIM JUBIEN


						Attorney for the


						California Energy Commission


						1516 Ninth Street, MS-14


						Sacramento,  CA  95814


						Tel. No.:  (916) 654-3967


						Fax No.:  (916) 654-3843





cc:	All Appearances in R. 94-04-031/I.94-04-032 via first class mail


	UNISWG members, via e-mail


	ALJ John Wong via FAX
